NeliDeli


It is with a heavy heart that we must close our doors temporarily, due to the impact of coronavirus.

This was a difficult decision, however, the health and wellbeing
of our colleagues and customers is our absolute priority.

We would like to thank all of our customers for their loyalty and custom.
We wish you and your families well and look forward to welcoming you back with open arms as soon as possible. 



Best wishes 
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